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For Immediate Release: May 19th, 2022 

Armed Robbery/Shots Fired 

  
Bloomington, IL - On Wednesday, 5/18/2022, at approximately 2:38 p.m., Bloomington police officers 
were dispatched to a business in the 2000 block of Ireland Grove Road for a hold up alarm.  Upon 
arrival, officers learned an employee had been battered during an armed robbery. As the investigation 
continued, officers located other evidence indicating shots were fired inside the business.  
 
There is believed to be two suspects. The suspects appear to be black or Hispanic males, in their 
twenties.  During the incident, both were wearing masks. One suspect was wearing a yellow traffic style 
vest, the other was wearing a blue vest with white lines.  They left the scene in a black four door car, 
with silver rims, and chrome trim around the windows.  
 
The victim was transported to the hospital for treatment of non-life-threatening injuries.  
 
 
The circumstances behind this incident are still pending investigation. At this time, no arrests have been made. 
Anyone with information should contact Detective Paul Jones 309-434-2548 or pjones@cityblm.org 

 
 
 

### 
 

If you wish to submit a tip and remain anonymous, please contact the Crime & Intelligence Analysis Unit (CIAU) 
at (309)-434-2963 or email CIAU@cityblm.org. The CIAU office is staffed from 8am-4:30pm, weekdays. If no one 
is available to answer your call, please leave the information on the voicemail or send it by e-mail. 


